
Unione Sindacale di Base

USB expresses solidarity to Carlos Naranjo

Nazionale, 17/07/2019

Today, July 17, USB Metalworkers gathered in a National Assembly to discuss the national

contract, express their utmost solidarity with the comrade and trade union delegate of the

Intersindical Valencian STM fired unfairly from Ford in Valencia.

 Solidarity and internationalism are the history and future of the workers' movement.

 Together with you, we call for Carlos Arunjo to be put back into service and for the trade

union rights of workers to be respected.  
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